Notice of Public Hearing:  Proposed Adjustment of Certain General Student Fees,
Course Fees and Service Fees

The President of the University of Guam, in conjunction with the Board of Regents Committee on Student Affairs, Scholarships, Alumni Relations, and Honorary Degrees has scheduled a public hearing beginning at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, in the Silent Room located in the UOG Tan Siu Lin RFK Memorial Library Building.

The purpose of the hearing is to afford an opportunity for the members of the community to provide comments and recommendations toward the following matters:

Proposed Adjustment of Certain General Student Fees, Course Fees, and Service Fees

Individuals may obtain a copy of the proposal from the Office of the President, Jesus & Eugenia Leon Guerrero School of Business and Public Administration Building or by sending an e-mail request to Kalyne Roberto, Protocol and Board Liaison Officer at robertok@triton.uog.edu.  A copy of the Proposal can be viewed at https://url.uog.edu/	??	

Written testimony may be submitted to the Chairperson of the Committee, Regent Janice Malilay, in advance of the hearing or at the hearing.  Testimonies may be e-mailed to bor.testimony@triton.uog.edu.

Individuals with disabilities in need of assistance during this hearing may contact the ADA Coordinator at (671) 735-2244, TDD (671) 735-2243.

/s/ Dr. Sharleen Santos-Bamba
Senior Vice President and Provost of Academic and Student Affairs
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